
WELCOME TAMAQUA AREA 
KINDERGARTEN 

STUDENTS 
 
 

The Tamaqua Area School District participates in a Milk Program run by the 
Pennsylvania department of Agriculture for Kindergarten age school children. This program 
allows children from Low Income Families to receive free milk at school. Children NOT 
qualifying for the free milk may still participate with a cost of $.06 (six cents) per day per half 
pint of 1% milk.   

To qualify for free milk, please fill out a Kindergarten Free Milk Form (forms are 
available on District web-page or Tamaqua Elementary/WP School office) and return form to 
your child’s teacher ASAP.  Please allow our office ample time to process your application. 
Children not qualifying for the free milk option may pre-pay for the entire 2022/2023 school 
year at the low cost of $10.80.  Please make check payable to:  TASD Cafeteria and on memo 
line of your check please write your child's name.  This total is based on 180 days of school @ 
$.06 per day for milk.  We have taken into consideration possible days without milk due to 
inclement weather and early dismissal etc.   

Please fill out bottom of this form completely and if applicable attach check/ cash in a 
sealed envelope.  Please write student name and teacher on outside of envelope and return to 
school as soon as possible.  Parents who choose not to receive milk either from Free or 
payment option must provide an acceptable beverage which meets the TASD Wellness Policy. 
See webpage for details. 
 In order to supply your child with a 100% orange juice, due to a milk allergy, please 
request a Medical Needs Form (available at all school offices).  Form must be completed by 
child’s physician.  We cannot accept notes from parents/guardians as proof of allergy. 
 
 
 

Student Name:____________________________________________ 
 
Student’s Teacher:__________________________________________ 
 
PAID MILK OPTION______FREE MILK OPTION______ SUPPLY OWN 
DRINK______ 
 


